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I would like to express my protest to the raising of the dam wall on Warragamba Dam.  
 
This project is a waste of tax payers money and could be better spent on water saving projects or 
water remediation from environmental degradation.  
 
The government has spread misinformation on this project and funded PR campaigns to 
promote a project that is a very bad idea. 
 
This project is associated with deals with dirty developer politics. Particularly around Liberal 
party donor  who sold the flood prone land at three times the purchase price after 
this project was announced. The NSW state government should walk away from this white 
elephant project that is seeped in corruption.  
 
NSW residents deserve better more beneficial projects that will benefit all the state. 




